## Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for working on this project with us! Kim, my cousin, and I started Salt & Straw on in Portland, OR almost six years ago with the intention of creating a space where people in our neighborhood could meet up and be taken care of for a moment. We feel that supporting a strong community is the only way to support a strong business. Education is at the forefront for us and we feel passionately about supporting the schools around our ice cream shops. With this campaign, the ice cream flavors created by our local students will run in our SE Division shop from 3/31 - 4/27 and allow us to donate the proceeds back to the Abernethy Elementary School PTA. We appreciate your support, please reach out with any questions, my email is: Tyler@saltandstraw.com

## Thanks!

-Tyler, Kim, and the Salt & Straw Team